
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 10:51 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting (City Council Declaration of an Emergency with 
Attendant Orders) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
(City Council Declaration of an Emergency with 
Attendant Orders)  

Pratik Basu submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting (City Council Declaration of an Emergency with Attendant 
Orders) 

Item: 1. REPORT 20-0167 CITY COUNCIL DECLARATION OF AN EMERGENCY WITH 
ATTENDANT ORDERS 

eComment: I would like to commend the City Council for showing such courageous leadership in 
these times, especially given the outsize influence restaurants and bars have on the local 
community. The steps they are taking today will not only help keep us locals safe, but will also be 
crucial in mitigating the transmission to other local communities as well. This is a perfect 
example of the positive role local government can play in our lives. Kudos! 

 

 

 


